 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MINUTES

COMMITTEE:
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

DATE:


MONDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2013
TIME:


7:00 PM

PLACE:

COUNTY BOARD ROOM
CALL TO ORDER

Chairman Millan called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and read the agenda.

ROLL CALL

Members Present: Albrecht, Dailey, LeMaster, Lukas,

Absent:  

Others present: Steve Bunda and Lisa Kalata
APPROVE AGENDA

Motion by Lukas to approve the agenda as read, seconded by Albrecht. All present voting AYE.  Motion carried.
APPROVE MINUTES FROM THE OCTOBER 30, 2013 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING
Motion by Dailey to approve the minutes of the October 30, 2013 meeting, seconded by LeMaster.   All present voting AYE.  Motion carried.
APPOINT THE COUNTY OFF ROAD VEHICLE PARK COMMITTEE
Millan explained that the committee would be a liaison between WORVPI and the County committee.  The committee will be 3 County Board Supervisors and 2 citizens, with the following recommendation:  Paul Cleereman, Mike Albrecht, Steve Bunda, Cheryl Ehlinger and Jerry Gudowicz.   Motion by Dailey to appoint the recommended people to the County Off Road Vehicle Park committee, seconded by Lukas.  All present voting AYE.  Motion carried.
UPDATE ON COMBINED ADRC ADMINISTATRIVE ASSISTANT/CVSO ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT POSITION
Millan updated the committee on the combined position stating the position is working well between the two offices.  They have worked out the phone system to have the calls forwarded to Alyson at the ADRC when Diane is not available at the CVSO so appointments can be scheduled.
UPDATE ON PART TIME HELP IN THE ZONING OFFICE
Millan updated the committee on the part time help in zoning.  Patty Egan will be working in the office 5 hours a week starting January 1, 2014 to help with the back scanning that needs to be completed.

DISCUSS COMMITTEE ISSUES AND CONCERNS

The committee discussed the differences between the coordination efforts of the Federal Sustainable Forestry Committee and the collaboration efforts of the NEW Committee. The committee also discussed the need to show support for the Forest County Potawatomi Community regarding the proposed Kenosha casino.
There being no further business, motion by Lukas to adjourn, seconded by LeMaster.  All present voting AYE.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:52 p.m.
These minutes are not official and are subject to change.  They will be officially approved at the next scheduled Executive meeting.
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